
   

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, it is getting warmer, and we can spend more time 

outdoors. Even though everyone is enjoying outside 

activities, there’s still plenty of work left for us in the 

classroom.  

In Math, early years students have strengthened their 

understanding of fractions and decimals, practiced to 

apply their multiplication skills to solve story problems, 

and learned to divide longer numbers. 

In English, the class have started the narrative writing 

project. The students will have an opportunity to 

demonstrate their spelling and punctuation skills. They 

will practise to choose effective vocabulary to develop 

the plot, describe the setting and characters. 

In Science, we had fun learning about different types of 

clouds and how they influence weather. 

In Social Studies, we are currently studying the history 

of New France.  

- Mrs. Farnworth 

 

 

 



       

April flew by fast! Lots of work was accomplished- all 

middle years and senior years students finished their 

math units and started new ones.  

Bookmobile came back and students got to pick out 

lots of new and exciting books.  

The middle years students each chose a new book to 

read for their novel study in ELA.  

In Social Studies, middle years students have been 

studying Ancient Egypt, which we will wrap up at the 

end of this month. 

High schoolers have been studying Canada’s 

prominent role in WW2. The 9-10s finished their 

Science unit on atoms and elements. They created 

visual representations of their learning as their final 

project.  

In Art class, we have been drawing landscapes 

inspired by the Canadian prairies, farms, and the 

colony. I’m excited to see what the last couple 

months of school will bring! 

-Miss Blight 

 

This month we continued with the theme of our 

feelings. Students spent more time identifying 

feelings and understanding our reactions to 

those feelings. Students practiced some 

breathing exercises as a way to calm strong 

emotions. They also made stress balls to use as 

another calming strategy. 

-Mrs. Greigson 


